Greens Committee meeting minutes

September 15,2021 1:00 pm

Attending: Jack Cooper, Brendan Waddell, Laurie Moore, Kelly Davis, John Valentine, Julie
Anderson

We opened the meeting with some questions about many things.
Large water pool on the left of the 4™ fairway. Brendan says it is drying up.
Wet area beside the putting green. Lopez is working on it.
Weeds and grass issue. It is being mowed and cut as fast as they can and he is currently
out of weed spray.
Fairway yardage poles need attention. They are being replaced.
Some uneven greens during cutting and it is being addressed.
#10 tee box...Railroad timbers, rock & edging removal. This will be addressed during
overseed.
The new Lift for the maintenance building is expected any day.
Brendan plans to do some leveling of #11 tee box. As well as leveling some fairway
bunker edges on #12 and letting them grow in with grass.
#12 lake needs to be dredged; Brendan suggested maybe a volunteer crew to maybe
clean that out soon.
#17 flooding around Tee box. That is a sprinkler issue, no place for the water to go.
The greens will have a different blend of seed this year (Rye, Poi and Bent)
The “White Lines” across the fairway in front of the greens will begin after overseed.
Discussion on building the cover for the pumphouse and several of volunteered to help.
Julie Anderson attended to answer financial questions and stated board policy was that
during June, July and August the Proshop received $15 of every tournament entry fee
per person and the rest of the year it is set at $25. That is board approved policy.

Brendan provided answers and solutions to all the above questions and has plans to address
them.

Superintendents Revenge Tournament
Brendan plans a few extra ordinary surprises on the golf course for us.
October 6" 7AM Shotgun
4 Person Scramble $45 entry fee
$20 Game Pack includes mulligans, strings, and raffle ticket
Teams will be able to move up to yellow tee on #7.
Lunch is catered BBQ, baked beans, and an Ames Cookie on the Patio
Water on #1 & # 10 tees.
Check-in will be in the entryway Coffee and a muffin

Brendan has received one shipment of grass seed and another is arriving soon.
He is seeding wall to wall again but with a lighter mixture than last year.



Brendan inquired about ordering the new trash baskets and the committee agreed on doing
that with the Tapered Litter Caddie and it will be mounted on the new concrete slabs.
Brendan is also going to order some more rakes. He is also getting new flags (red, white and
blue). Julie stated he had about $2000.00 in that account.
Brendan has purchased new turf tires for the tractor.
Palm tree trimming on the course will begin on Monday per Brendan.
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The extension of the concrete pad by Richie V’s was discussed extensively and any action on it
will be looked at after the upcoming season.

Submitted by
Jack Cooper



